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During the most recent snow storm crews helped out the towns of Frederick
and Firestone by cleaning off traffic lights within the District.

Here is the latest news from your Fire District.

Thank You Residents!

A big thank you to our community for the
passing of 6A. We are happy to report we
have 7 new EMT & Paramedic Firefighter
Recruits that began on Monday, March
23rd for Recruit Class 2020-01. This
wouldn’t have been possible without your
support. Thank you!



http://www.fffd.us/community-involvement/santa-run-2018/

Open Burn Permits Denied, Canceled

The Weld County Department of
Health has announced it is
denying new, and cancelling all
open burn permits immediately
due to continuing concerns with
the COVID-19 pandemic and its
associated threat to people with
heart and/or lung disease. The ‘
decision was made following the Colorado Department of Public
Health and Environment’s message which highly discourages
open burning at this time. If you have any questions and concerns,
please call the Weld County Health Department at: (970) 400-
4000.

COVID-19 Update: What You Can Do

While things are
changing daily when it
comes to COVID-19,
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CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019

to limit their exposure.
We recommend the
following:

e Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20
or more seconds. Washing your hands should be done after
using the restroom, before eating, before and after prepping
food, after wiping your nose, coughing or sneezing. Wash
your hands often.

e Stay home when you are sick. Even if you feel a little off and
not well, better safe than sorry.

¢ Avoid close contact with anyone who is or may be sick.

e Use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with a minimum of
60% alcohol.




e Utilize disinfectant sprays in your home, business or vehicle.

¢ Avoid touching your face, especially your eyes, nose and
mouth.

e Practice social distancing and always allow at least 6 feet of
distance between yourself and others.

e Avoid large groups and limit groups to no more than 10

people.

Please stay informed by getting up to date and accurate facts by
visiting the CDC website at www.edc.gov or 1-800-CDC-INFO
(232-4636). The Fire District is also trying to provide useful
information on COVID-19, please visit their website at
www.fffd.us.

303-833-2742 * www.fffd.us
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http://www.cdc.gov
http://www.fffd.us
http://www.facebook.com/FFFPD
https://twitter.com/FFFPD
http://www.youtube.com/user/FFFireDistrict

